Adam Fletcher

M
From: Wes S <4you2grow@gmail.com:>
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 10:53 AM
To: Adam Fletcher
Ca Dionne JONES
Subject: Re: Sept.10, 2019 SUP Request
Thanks Adam,

I would like to confirm that when we go before council our petition will state the following.

I will be taking 165 New York Avenue Harrisonburg, Va 22801 as my primary residence, and asking for the
conditions

1. Accommodate (12) guest

2. The owner will not be present during the lodging period, a condition that has been previously granted

On Mon, Aug 26, 2019 at 4:58 PM Adam Fletcher <Adam.Fletcher@harrisonburgva.gov> wrote:

Mr. Smallwood,

[ just now received this email as it was placed in my junk folder. | will share this information with Thanh and Alison and
will share the information with City Council.

Thanks,

Adam

From: Wes S <4dyouZgrow@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 12:09 PM

To: Adam Fletcher <Adam.Fletcher@harrisonburgva.gov>
Cc: Dionne JONES <dcjontheweb@vyahoo.com>

Subject: Sept.10, 2019 SUP Request

We, Wesley Smallwood and Dionne Jones, owners of Orange Sky LLC, request that our special use permit application to
operate a short-term rental at 165 New York Avenue that is scheduled for the September 10, 2019 City Council meeting to
continue forward as | Wesley W. Smallwood will be taking permanent residence at 165 New York Avenue Harrisonburg, Va
22801.

Please confirm receipt of the communication




